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Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Y6 Transition to The Whitby High School 
  
I hope this email finds you well amid the uncertainty of how and when your child will return to 
school. 
  
Thank you to those of you who have already returned your documentation to us. We would be 
grateful if others can do so by the requested date of   . A stamped addressed envelope was 
included for your convenience. If your contact details to change from this point please email or 
telephone the school to inform us.  
 
We are now mid process of information sharing with primary schools through electronic exchanges 
and conversations. This is a huge task and is ongoing for a number of weeks. If there is anything 
that you feel is important to share with us please email admissions@whitbyhs.cheshire.sch.uk . 
Please note that this email inbox is not monitored daily and is only used to gather information on 
specific areas as requested, it is not a general enquiry line. 
  
I am outlining below, for your information, how we propose to complete our remote transition 
programme with Year 6 this year. Elements of the below and timings might change but it gives you 
an idea of what you and your child can expect from us.  Our programme is designed to encourage, 
engage, support and familiarise not to overwhelm or increase burden on families. This will be in 
addition to further information being sent to parents and carers. 
  
About Me form to send to us      May 
Welcome video 1       June 
FAQs from parents/pupils – published with answers   June 
Welcome video 2       June/July 
Virtual school tour       June/July 
Top tips for preparing for secondary school    June/July 
Welcome Message from new Form Tutors    July 
Subject activities       July 
Keeping in touch written contact over summer break  August 
Induction days/activities      September 
  
 
 
Kind regards 
  
  
Mrs H Hill 
Deputy Headteacher 



 

 

 
 
 


